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Dr. Scott, welcome to

and especially to the

The STUDENT AFFAIRS family!

We are excited to welcome 
Dr. Eric Scott as our new 
Vice President for Student 
Affairs!  We’ve shared his 
professional qualifications 
and strengths, but we had 
other burning curiosities.  
We put together a “VP fun 
5” list of other things we 
wanted to know. 

Over the next 5 CONNECT 
editions you’ll find out Dr. 
Scott’s favorite place in 
the world; what he wanted 
to be when he grew up; if 
he has any hidden talents; 
what skills he thinks we all 
should have; and the one 
thing he wants to do this 
year that he’s never done 
before.  
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Where is your favorite 
place in the entire world 
and why?

A “I have to say southeast 
Alaska. Not only is it one of 
the most stunning physical 
landscapes in the world, 

but the people, plants, animals, and 
culture there have shaped me in 
immeasurable ways.”
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Class Crawl is an opportunity for new 
students and their families to discover 
where their classes will be located at the 
University of New Mexico Main Campus 
prior to the first day of classes!  Tours will 
depart from the SUB Mall immediately 
following Convocation. Click the link for 
a campus map, to identify the departure 
location. Building 60 - Student Union on 
the north end of the building.
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Please welcome 
the newest 
member of our 
WRC family, 
Roxanna 
“Rox” Curiel. 
They are our 
new Student 
Success 
Specialist. 
They will be 
supervising all 
of the WRC’s 
student lead 
programs, 
supporting 
students 
with specific 
needs navigate and succeed within 
higher education. Rox studied Holistic 
Health and Healing Arts, Cranial 
Sacral Therapy, Medical Massage, and 
completed the 200-hour Yoga Teacher 
Training here at UNM. They are also a 
holistic bodyworker, reproductive justice 
organizer, and full-spectrum doula! They 
bring an amazing energy to the WRC, 
and we are so lucky to have them as part 
of our team! 

Greetings Student 
Affairs team and 
friends! 

After an exciting 
first day that 
mostly revolved 
around setting up 
computers and 
new employee 
paperwork, I am 
happy to share 

that I have been participating this week in New Student 
Orientation. 

Knowing how critical these programs are to our incoming 
students, I am thankful to be receiving the same 
information and culture building they are. 

While my schedule is already busy, I’m also enjoying 
exploring our beautiful campus and finding the many 
special places it contains. This week is making me excited 
to experience a thriving and vibrant campus community 
this fall. 
 
How about you?

~Dr. Scott

https://classcrawl.unm.edu/

